
Important Notice: Summer Camp 2025 

Dear Students, 

We are pleased to announce that the school is organizing a Summer Camp for 

students of Pre-Nursery to Class VIII, starting from May 26th, 2025, and continuing 

until May 31st, 2025. 

Interested students are encouraged to participate in this exciting opportunity to learn 

new skills and participate in fun activities if available. 

For more details and registration information, please contact the school office at the 

earliest. 

Sincerely, 

DWPS Team 


